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N.C. Utilities Commission 

Ms. Renne C. Vance, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699^325 

RE: Docket No. E-100, Sub 124 
Integrated Resource Planning 

Dear Ms. Vance: 

The affidavit of Jay B. Lucas, filed on February 19, 2010 in the above-referenced 
docket, contained two errors. On page 6 of the redacted version of the affidavit, in the fourth 
paragraph under the heading "Dominion North Carolina Power," the reference to "778 MWh" 
should have been "753 MWh." On page 7 of the redacted affidavit, in the table headed 
"Annualized Capacity and Energy Rates," the line showing the capacity rates was omitted. 
Corresponding errors appear in the confidential version ofthe affidavit. 

Accordingly, enclosed for filing is a corrected affidavit of Mr. Lucas, in both confidential 
and redacted versions. Please substitute these for the confidential and redacted versions of 
Mr. Lucas's original affidavit. 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused by these inadvertent errors. Please do 
not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions concerning this matter. 

Yours very truly, 

Robert S. Gillam 
Staff Attorney 

RSG/cIa 
cc: Parties of Record 

Executive Director 
733-2435 

Accounting 
733-4279 

Communications 
733-2810 

Consumer Services 
733-9277 

Economic Research 
733-2902 

Ele :tric 
733- 2267 

Legal 
733-6110 

Natural Gas 
733-4326 

Transportation 
733-7766 

Water 
733-5610 

4326 Mail Service Center • Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4326 * Fax (919) 733-9565 
An Equal Opportunity / Affirmation Action Employer 


